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Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: Building Permit Application 153 Stevens
Avenue Portland, Maine

From:  Jeanie Bourke

To: Building Inspections

Date: 12/2/2015 11:26 AM

Subject: Re: Fwd: Building Permit Application 153 Stevens Avenue Portland, Maine

Hi Brad,

1 discussed previously with the contractor Dave Dardano and then he called me when it was rejected. You made
the right call, however, based on the scope of work, I will al!ow‘this individual project 1o be fast track eligible.

The new rear door is opening onto an existing deck with steps.
Thanks

>>> Building Inspections 12/2/2015 10:53 AM >> >

Jeanie

This project is a single family home renovation with new exterior door and window construction. Would you
consider this fast trackable? I have had communications with the applicant and he would like to pursue fast
track-ability of this permit application.

-Brad.

>>> Leanne Gravel <leannegravel@gmail.com> 12/1/2015 11:08 AM >>>

' HUD Settlement Statement to show proof of owner...

Attached please find the documents requested to obtain a building permit for 153 Stevens Avenue Portland,
Maine. I closed on this property 11/10/15, so I am sending a Settlement Hud Statement to show my ownership.
Deeds are currently being recorded at the Registry of Deeds. If you have any questions, please contact David
Dardano at 207-831-2137 or David@Dardano.us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

David Dardano
Dardanc Construction
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